
 
Cumberland Valley Corvette Club invites you to:

Shine up your Corvettes and come join us for a free 

early season cruise-in! 


 

* Ice cream truck   * Music


During the cruise-in, the Rev. Win Green will give a 

non-denominational Blessing to the group for our health and 

safety in these beautiful cars. 


Please let us know if you plan to attend by pre-registering on 

our website:


  www.CumberlandValleyCorvetteClub.org/Events


If the event is postponed due to the weather, it will be posted on that same 
event page and an email will be sent to those who pre-register.  


Questions?  Send email to: cvcc.carshowinfo@gmail.com

Blessing of The Vettes 
Sunday, May 5, 2024

(rain date Sunday, May 19, 2024)


2 - 4pm

at Trinity Global Methodist Church


4 W. Main St., New Kingstown, PA, parking lots


Open to all Corvettes, the public is Welcome!

http://www.CumberlandValleyCorvetteClub.org/Events

